
Devon Hills Homeowners Association 
President’s Memo 
June, 2016 
  Hello Devon Hills Homeowners, 
Following are the highlights of the Board’s June meeting. 
We continued our discussion of conducting a survey of homeowners and reviewed proposed survey 
questions.   Board members were asked to review the proposed survey with changes, per our 
discussion.  Our hope is that we will finalize the survey at our July meeting.  Once the survey is approved 
we plan to send it out to homeowners by email.  We also plan to put a link to the survey on our website.  
The board requests that once the survey is ready for you to complete, that all homeowners answer the 
questions.  This is a great way for you to make your desires relative to the governance of our 
homeowner’s association known to the board. 
The board spent some time reviewing existing contracts with vendors that provide services for Devon 
Hills.  We determined that we need to do a better job of documenting our relationship with these 
vendors.  The board decided that all contracts would be reviewed annually at the Board of Director’s 
November meeting. 
We set February 16, 2017 as the date for our next Annual Home Owners meeting.  Location and time 
still is to be determined, but we wanted you to be able to get this date on your calendar. 
Remember that the Board is interested in your thoughts and ideas for our community.  We encourage 
you to contact the Board with your thoughts, questions and suggestions.  The best way to communicate 
with the Board is through use of the Board’s email address.  That address is 
boardofdirectors@devonhillshoa.com.  Any email sent to that address will go to all Board members and 
our management firm Synergy. 
I hope that you all have a great 4th of July holiday, and please let me know if you have any comments 
and/or questions. 
  
Rick Osgood 
President 
  
  
 


